
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
SR 822/Sheridan Street Bridge Rehabilitation Project 
SR 822/Sheridan Street Bridge Over the Intracoastal Waterway  
Broward County, Florida 
Financial Project ID: 441462-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information regarding the bridge improvements at 
the SR 822/Sheridan Street Bridge over the Intracoastal Waterway in the City of Hollywood.   

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS  
• Installing bicycle-friendly/anti-slip walking plates along the 

bridge moveable spans  
• Removing existing curb and adding a 32-inch traffic railing 

between the sidewalk and roadway 

• Removing and replacing the outer pedestrian railing 
• Adding new pedestrian gates in each direction  
• Renovating the existing tender house  

• Upgrading electrical and mechanical components, and access 
platforms on the bridge   

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic 

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Tyler Furrey, E.I., FDOT Project Manager  
tyler.furrey@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 958-7681  
Al Banz, P.E., Senior Project Engineer 
abanz@pinnaclecei.com or (305) 773-5183  
Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist     
rguerrero@corradino.com or (954) 940-7605 
 

Construction Cost: $12,200,214                  Construction Start: January 22, 2022                       Estimated Completion: Early 2023 

SR 822/Sheridan Street Bridge Rehabilitation Project 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/ 
Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

TRAFFIC & MARINE IMPACTS 

• Single lane closures along the Sheridan Street over the ICWW 
are permitted Monday through Friday, between 10:00 a.m. and     
4:00 p.m. and Sunday through Thursday night, between 8:00 
p.m. and  6:00 a.m. 

• Full closure of the bridge will occur for approximately a 90 day 
period, leaving it in the upright position for electrical and 
mechanical upgrades. Pedestrians and motorists will be 
detoured via the Dania Beach Boulevard Bridge and Hollywood 
Beach Boulevard Bridge. (Tentatively scheduled for the middle 
of April 2022 through the middle of July 2022; subject to 
change) 

• Additional information about lane closures, detours, and 
marine impacts will be provided in the weekly traffic report 
distributed by FDOT.  
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